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November 9, 2021 

2021 TORTUGA MUSIC FESTIVAL 
 

The Tortuga Music Festival will be held on Fort Lauderdale Beach, 1100 Seabreeze Boulevard, 
Friday, November 12, 2021 through Sunday, November 14, 2021 from 12:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. 
each day. A portion of the beach will be designated for the festival and will be reserved for ticket 
holders. 
 

Traffic Advisory: 
Motorists should expect delays on all barrier island roadways especially A1A and Seabreeze 
Boulevard.  Delays should also be expected on Southeast 17th Street and Las Olas Boulevard. 
 

There will be no designated event parking. Attendees are encouraged to use a ride share service 
or the Fort Lauderdale Water Taxi:  http://www.tortugamusicfestival.com/getting-here/ 
 

Taxis and ride share services are to utilize Harbor Drive for passenger pick up and drop off. Ride 
shares could face fines for picking up or dropping off at any other locations.  
 

To ensure the safety and security of all attendees, law enforcement officers and fire rescue 
personnel will be stationed throughout the event and surrounding area. If you see something, 
say something. Immediately report anything suspicious to the nearest uniformed law 
enforcement official. Public safety information and traffic alerts will be posted to the Fort 
Lauderdale Police Department’s Twitter page (@FtLauderdalePD). 
 

For general Tortuga Music Festival information, visit: http://www.tortugamusicfestival.com/ 
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